FS2 NEWSLETTER – WC 09.03.2020
	Attendance – Class 1 98.6% and Class 2 95.7%
This week we have been reading the story of ‘The Little Red Hen’ and have done a fantastic job at reciting the story using actions to help us.  We have also been practising making repeating patterns during our independent learning.  

	Homework
Homework sent at the beginning of this week reflects the literacy and maths we have been learning about at school this week.  Please complete this and return it back to your class teacher.  Please keep reading each day too.
	Stars of the week
Class 1: William and Zak for fantastic effort in your spellings.
Class 2: Isobel and Grace for working really hard in your new phonics groups.

	Next Week - Phonics – Miss Brown’s group – l, j, r, v.  Miss Brook’s group – k, u, b, f.  Miss Darbyshire’s group – oo, oo, ar, or.  If your child is in a different group to this, they will be sent weekly spellings which reflect the phonemes learnt.  Please see your child’s class teacher if you are unsure who your child’s phonics teacher is.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Maths – we are going to be continuing practising subtraction.  This will be on a very practical level using objects and orally generating the calculation.  We will be learning that if we are taking-away then we will end up with a smaller/lesser amount.  We will begin to write the calculation to represent what we have been practising.

	Reminders
Tuesday 17th March – Dress up day St Patrick’s Day (dress in green, orange, white or non-uniform)



